
Lenten Book Study

As part of our Lenten practice, we'll be discussing
the book: The Difficult Words of Jesus by Amy-Jill

Levine. We'll explore how some of Jesus's teachings
would have sounded to the people who first heard
them, how they have been understood over time,

and how we might interpret them in the context of
the Gospel of love and reconciliation.

Wednesdays 7-8 pm,
February 21 - April 3

via zoom

Class Schedule
2/21-intro thru Chapter 1

2/28-Chapter 2 
3/6-Chapter 3 

3/13-Chapter 4 
3/20-Chapter 5 
4/3-Chapter 6

For more information,
email Erin O’Brien at

education@standrewsepiscopal.org

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FK9HhfRkZbdh2W-GqjBA7GRdF5WGyImm4QLm53jLJg5OnRIMprsf5L3lNE2qCiqnbOXCUfDgq1kQTBal2uq6KGfZNDn4_sGuD3T8mPuLaPO8tfEMRtjpkaZMWhXJNYk_GFMXwEOxrx7WBm4uxq8K9TGRKhm1w3FqXznTuaGnSQ-kasHOmTYQCT61io7_kKEzvg1-868tgUo9EfPV9iqydO9uO7U7TMnr&c=km0LTmjwD7IZ7dCJ8MZQLdXPUb3j4XIVKo7TcRcLkRUDBpuHxDjLMA==&ch=5EK3vJuoyw132fbEltu6X8nere0gIKcPwguC3Fd6VS2Br8edpWNrSA==
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82491763546?pwd=aU9BTzMzRHc3Rk0weGtBUHZQTjNNUT09
mailto:education@standrewsepiscopal.org

